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PUBLIC SECTOR HEARINGS 

Three data capturers are busy with the inputting of data and the delivery of 

this should be on schedule. 

The database contains information of organisations that attended Sector 

Hearings as well as organisations involved in the CEP/CPM process. 

All organisations or structures on the Community Liaison database will get 

the same number of copies with a proviso for them to request more and or 

translated versions. 

The request for a second fax has been waived as it is no longer a requisite. 

Bronwyn Levy has joined the Community Liaison Department as a National 

Sector Co-ordinator. 

Greg is busy with the summary of the Working Draft. This will beed to be 

reassessed after the Sub-Committee has finished looking at the provingay. i 

text. pros 

Phil Knight and the Community Liaison Department are preparing a proposal 

to the Directorate on the testing of the Draft Constitution with regard to 

plain language, accessibility and testing etc.  


